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November 29, 2021  

 

This is a follow-up communication to your public records request 
submitted to the City of Bellbrook dated November 29, 2021.  

In accordance with the Ohio Public Records Act, the City of Bellbrook has complied with 
your public records request to the extent that the request asked for reasonably 
identifiable public records maintained by the City which are subject to disclosure under 
the provisions of the Ohio Public Records Act.  

There are no records that match your request. 

If you have any questions regarding the information above or this public records 
request, please feel free to contact the City.  

 

Regards, 

Rob Schommer 
City Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



From: renae turner
To: Rob Schommer
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 9:55:17 AM

Hi

I am interested in getting a public records request concerning a copy of the current HVAC
maintenance contract. Can you help with this?

Thanks
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